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 I have installed a new component that allows the collection and management of Frequently Asked Questions. Just follow
the new FAQ link  in the main menu.






This will hopefully clear some things up and reduce the number of redundant forum posts, especially for new users.
Anybody can contribute new FAQ items with the "New..." link found in the FAQ component. Keep the answers short and
informative, and only for frequently asked questions.






You can leave any feedback or suggestions for more FAQ categories at the discussion link below.
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